Green Mountain Care Board GMCB General Advisory Group Pavilion Auditorium August 1, 2018 10:00 am

10:00 AM	Introductions and Board updates
10:10 AM	Forum discussion on mental health and substance abuse in Vermont with Dr. Susan Deppe, Psychiatrist in Colchester, VT Dr. Rick Barnett, Psychologist in Stowe, VT Dr. Mark McGee, Chief Medical Officer at Brattleboro Retreat Julie Tessler, Vermont Care Partners: Executive Director of the Vermont Council of Developmental and Mental Health Services Devon Green, Vice President of Government Relations, Vermont Association of Hospital and Health Systems Melissa Bailey, Commissioner, Department of Mental Health
11:10 AM	Breakout group discussions relating to 1. Workforce and Education 2. Capacity and Need for Beds 3. Access and Quality
11:40 AM	Share out of group discussions
12:00 PM	Adjourn